Hi Friends,
Much good news about the BHS Class of ’63 Reunion—and one change of plans.
First, the change: The reunion has been rescheduled for September 15, 2018.

Please know we did not take this step lightly! When the Legion told us that it cannot provide
food service on the 8%, we tried—unsuccessfully—to find alternatives. We’re sorry if this change
causes you inconvenience and, if so, hope there’s time to adjust plans.

Now, the good news: So many of you have confirmed that you will attend that it’s likely to be
one of our best reunions yet. If you haven’t had a chance to confirm, it’s not too late! Just notify
Aino (aino63reunion(@gmail.com) and we’ll happily add you to the list of those that will attend!
Alternatively, if you have confirmed, but are headed to a wedding or other immoveable conflict
on the 15%, please let Aino know.

As a reminder, here’s what you need to know:

It’s Saturday, September 15, 2018

3-8PM

At the American Legion Hall a/k/a as Rec-O-Teen
133 Main St, Lincoln Park, NJ 07035

Cost: $50/person

Remember, it’s going to be simple, casual affair because we want to provide as much time as
possible to catch up, reminisce about our days at BHS, and reconnect with old friends. The
socializing will be fun as we listen and dance to the fabulous music of our generation.

In order to meet our commitments, we are asking for payment at this time. Kindly make your
check payable to Aino Muerk Naeris/BHS Class of 63 and mail it to:

Aino Naerts, 101 Forest Hill Road, West Orange. NJ 07052

Thanks so much for your patience and understanding! Looking forward to hearing from you
soon!

Class of ‘63 Reunion Committee



